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I want to remove it but I want to keep the first four lines. How can I remove the part
after the 2nd line? This is my code: awk 'NR==2{remove=1}/~"versions/370"'

report.xml A: Try this awk {print $0; if ($1 == "version") {remove=0} else {print}}
NR==2{delete=1}/~"versions/370" SAN JOSE – San Jose Sharks (@SanJoseSharks)

General Manager Doug Wilson announced today that the club has recalled forward Chris
Tierney (@ChrisTierney13) from the San Jose Barracuda (@sjbarracuda). Tierney, 22,
skated in one game with the Sharks in 2017-18, earning his first career NHL point on
February 24 at Vancouver. The forward spent the entire 2016-17 season with the San
Jose Barracuda, registering 1-7-8 and 21 PIM in 49 games played and was named the

team’s most outstanding rookie. He led all Barracuda skaters in points and was the only
rookie to score a point-per-game average during the team’s run to the 2017 Western
Conference Finals, where they fell in Game 7 of the best-of-seven series to eventual

Stanley Cup champions Pittsburgh. He registered 23-44-67 and 84 PIM in 117 regular
season games in his four years with the Barracuda. The forward has skated in 93 career

regular season games with the Barracuda, registering 11-34-45, 59 PIM, and a +8
plus/minus rating. He has added 1-3-4 in 12 postseason contests. He has also appeared in
two career AHL Calder Cup Playoffs contests. San Jose’s next home game is February

24 vs. the Vegas Golden Knights (5:00 p.m. PT). For the latest news, visit
Sharks.com.Tag: naan Want a snack that’s full of healthy fiber? Grab a large wrap and

layer some filling—our grilled chicken and paneer, or any protein you like. Total
calories: 183 (when including the wrap) or 129 (counting only the filling). Want a snack
that’s full of healthy fiber? Grab a large wrap and layer some filling—our grilled chicken

and paneer
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A: You can use the sqrt() function to verify if a number is a square. This will return 1 if
the number is a square, otherwise it returns 0. The electric security industry has been

growing in popularity ever since the Sony PlayStation 3 was hacked into by the hacker
group “Anonymous.” This allowed the hacker group to take over various gaming

networks, defacing and altering data on the PlayStation Network. By changing the
rendering parameters in a 3D game engine, the hacker group could create 3D models,

and even manipulate them to create fake objects. This was an impressive feat and
demonstrated to the world just how powerful 3D modeling and game engines are. In the
years since, the popularity of 3D graphics, and 3D modeling and game engines has risen
dramatically. There are currently over 10,000 3D modeling tools available. However, of
the tens of thousands of 3D modeling tools, only a handful of modeling tools can be used

for creating security monitoring systems, providing security teams with an advantage
over conventional security monitoring systems. Through the use of computer vision and
artificial intelligence, 3D models can be created for use in various domains. Much like

video analytics, 3D modeling and game engines can create super-detailed 3D models that
show the world around an individual or company. Companies and individuals have

access to various levels of detail depending on how much they want to pay. For example,
organizations such as NetDetect and PointNow offer 3D representations of their

networks and firewalls for just $29 per month. For example, a security professional can
define an area as having 2 meters of walls and an area as having 8 meters of walls. The

professional then defines where the camera is located with respect to the walls. Through
a process of converting a measured point and distance into a 3D point and distance, the

3D model is generated. With current 3D modeling tools, it is possible to monitor various
aspects of a company's network such as firewalls, servers, the amount of bandwidth on a
network, traffic volumes, and even the location of a problem or error. This can be done
at a variety of levels of detail. An organization can define that every 100 meters of the

network needs to be monitored, or every server has to be monitored. Both of these tasks
are possible with current 3D modeling tools. Another benefit to 3D f30f4ceada
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